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July 18, 2009 
 
Stephen D. Cox 
Humanities 0306 UCSD 
9500 Gilman Drive 
La Jolla, CA 92093-0306 
 
Dear Stephen, 
 
Herewith is Isabel Paterson’s manuscript.  As you can see from the title page, it was 
brought to me by a literary agent who never bothered to take it back.  So it has sat in my 
files for almost 50 years. 
 
I am also enclosing some correspondence I had with Muriel Hall, who had control over 
the publishing rights to The God of the Machine.  At that time in 1961, I was in the 
process of creating my own book publishing company, and I was eager to reprint Isabel 
Paterson’s great masterpiece.  However, Muriel finally decided not to go ahead with the 
project.   
 
I would love to read your biography of Paterson.  Do you have an extra copy you could 
send me?  I might be able to do a review for World Net Daily. 
 
By the way, nothing came of Ayn Rand’s offer to do an Introduction to a new printing of 
The God of the Machine. 
 
With best regards, 
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